John Gardner

From: Glen Stark

Sent: Sunday, May 30, 2021 3:21 PM

To: John Gardner

Subject: Fwd: Notice of reportable release at the Watkins 30-5-5H
Glen Stark

Community Relations Field Coordinator
Crestone Peak Resources
720-822-0175

From: Glen Stark

Sent: Sunday, May 30, 2021 1:59:31 PM

To: Diane Kocis <DKocis@arapahoegov.com>

Subject: Notice of reportable release at the Watkins 30-5-5H

Diane,

Please allow this email to serve as notice for a release that was found this morning May 30th 2021 at a Crestone Peak Resources
oil and gas tank battery, Watkins 30-5-5H (COGCC Location ID 429810), located at the latitude/longitude of 39.6755, -104.6022
While conducting a site visit a Crestone operator found a vehicle that had driven off of Watkins road, struck and damaged our
facility to include 1 inch active fuel gas line. It is estimated that there was about a 9 ton gas release from the 1 inch line. The
location was shut down at 10:07 A.M. when we discovered the damage and will remain so until all investigations are complete.
No other releases or spills were discovered from the site check. A Form 19l release report will be submitted to the COGCC
today.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you

Glen Stark

Community Relations Field Coordinator

Crestone Peak Resources

10188 East I-25 Frontage Road, Firestone, CO 80504

T: 303-774-4004
C: 720-822-0175
E: glen.stark@crestonepr.com
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